
In compliance with Qatar Central Bank’s 
regulations, concerning uncollected dividends for 
more than 5 years, and in order to protect the 
interests our shareholders, we are pleased to 
announce that the list of shareholders, who have 
not collected their dividend payments for 5 years 
and more, is now available on the bank’s website 
www.alrayan.com under “Investor Relations, 
Shareholders Tools-Unclaimed Dividend”.   The list 
is inclusive of Masraf Al Rayan’s QPSC and al Khalij 
Commercial Bank’s PQSC (before the merger) 
shareholders.

Qatari and resident shareholders (on the list), are kindly 
requested to visit any of Masraf al Rayan’s branches to 
collect their dividends.

Non-resident shareholders (on the list), are kindly 
requested to send the list of requirements and documents 
for unclaimed dividends, available on the bank’s website 
www.alrayan.com under the said list.

For easy, safe, and fast dividend payments, Masraf Al 
Rayan urges its shareholders to update their records 
with the Qatar Central Securities Depository (QCSD), 
Financial Square Building, C Ring Road, Doha, State 
of Qatar.
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